
A Public Works/Workshop Session of The Mayor and Borough Council of The Borough of Glen 

Ridge were held on Monday, April 25, 2011 in the Mayor’s Office of The Municipal Building, Glen Ridge, 

New Jersey at approximately 6:00 p.m.  

Present:  Mayor Hughes, Councilpersons, Patrick, Baker, Dawson, Theodorou, Lefkovits and 

Lisovicz. 

Absent: None 

The following Borough Officers were in attendance: Borough Administrator/Clerk/Engineer Rohal 

Deputy Administrator/Planning Director Michael Zichelli and Attorney Malyska.  

Deputy Administrator Michael Zichelli made a report on a dangerous tree condition on 

Cambridge Road. The Mayor and Council reviewed photographs of the subject tree, a report filed by the 

Borough Forester and Chapter 8.28 of the Borough Code. It was decided by the Mayor & Council that a 

resolution would be introduced under “New Business” which would require the resident to take action on 

the matter or the Borough would remove the hazardous limbs at the owners expense. 

Councilperson Dawson reported on Public Works and capital improvement activities for the past 

month. 

 Administrator Rohal reminded the Mayor & Council that the Financial Disclosure statements are 

due April 30
th

. 

No formal action was taken at the meeting. 

The workshop session was adjourned at approximately 7:15 p.m. 

 


